
At the library 

Congratulations to Len H. and Nancy K. for winning $10 in Chetek Chamber of 

Commerce bucks. The two have been taking part in the 2025 Reading Challenge and 

their names were drawn for the month of February.  

The 2025 Reading Challenge is a year-long event for kids and adults, and may be 

started at any time. Read a book, fill out a slip noting the name of the book and what 

challenge it meets and return it to the Calhoun Memorial Library. At the end of each 

month a name is drawn and that person wins $10 in Chetek Chamber of Commerce 

bucks. 

The next meeting of the Culinary Crusaders is this Friday at 5 p.m. so for those wanting 

to participate there is still time to pop into the Calhoun Memorial Library to check out a 

cookbook and whip up some sweet or savory magic in the kitchen. Five ingredient 

recipes are the theme of the month. 

Anyone is welcome to join the club. The club works by checking out a cookbook at the 

Chetek library, choose a recipe, make it and bring enough to share a few samples with 

the rest of the group. Plates, bowls, and utensils will be provided by the library. If you 

are interested in joining, please email director@calhounmemoriallibrary.org. 

The Aging & Disability Resource Center of Barron and Rusk Counties next Wit Works 
session is Friday at 1:30 p.m. at the library. The program includes games, puzzles and 
tips to improve brain health on a day-to-day basis. If interested, RSVP 
at www.adrcconnections.org/registrations or calling 715-537-6225 or by 
emailing trisha.witham@co.barron.wi.us. 
 
Just a reminder to all those needing assistance using your electronics, Technology 
Tutoring is every Thursday, from 2:30-3:20 p.m. Chetek-Weyerhaeuser High School’s 
National Honor students are on hand to help people use their smart phones, laptops 
and other gadgets. Call 715-924-3195 to let library staff know you are stopping in for 
assistance. 
 
Lastly, with school out this week, and in honor of Theodor Geisel’s March 2 birthday, the 
Chetek library will have a different craft for the little ones each day. Why celebrate 
Geisel, you ask? Geisel gave us the Lorax, Cat in the Hat, the Grinch and Cindy Lou 
Who. So, stop in, make a fun craft, check out some of Dr. Suess’ books and give Mr. 
Geisel a tip of the hat on his 121st birthday! 
 
For more information about the library or its programs, visit calhounmemoriallibrary.org 

or check out our Facebook page. 
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